From: stephen Parker

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna River
Date: Saturday, January 20, 2024 5:03:17 PM

I am writing to support the removal of the Eklutna River dam.

The Eklutna River Hydro has a legal obligation to restore adequate river flows to support and reestablish wild
salmon in the river and to the Eklutna Lake.

The restoration of the river must include connecting Cook Inlet to the Lake with adequate flows to allow for passage
of wild salmon. Any alternative is inadequate, in violation of the agreement of sale of The Eklutna Hydroelectric
Project and a waste of tax and ratepayers’ money.

Thank you,
Stephen J. Parker
Eagle River, Alaska
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